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9th February, 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,

World Book Day – Thursday, 7th March, 2024
World Book Day takes place on Thursday, 7th March and we hope you will join us as we come together to celebrate our World Book Day in school. Dressing up or bringing books into school can be a big part of the celebrations and what families particularly enjoy about World Book Day. We will have lots of fun activities taking place in school throughout the day.
The children are welcome to dress up this year, if they wish, as a non-fiction character. No football shirts please.
We are very much looking forward to celebrating World Book Day, which could not happen without your support. Thank you.
Mrs. Clapson

Mr. Walmsley

